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Honorable A. B. Curtis
Mayor of Orofino
Orofino, Idaho 83544

Dear Mayor Curtis:

1 December 1970

Thank you for your thoughtful letter of 29 October 1970 expressing your

continuing dedication to the Dworshak Reservoir and your comments on

development of the lower Clearwater River.

Your support and understanding of our activities are appreciated. I hope

we communicate often in consideration of mutual problems and interests.

Sincerely yours,

CHARD M. CONNELL
Colonel, CE
District Engineer


